
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
DATE:   July 25, 2024 

 

SUBJECT: AMENDMENT # 1 – TRANSPORTATION OF RAIL CARS 
 
The Harbor Department’s Transportation of Rail Cars Request for 

Proposals is amended through this notification as described below: 
 

Firms interested in reviewing the location must email Tina Lizada at 
Tlizada@portla.org to notify her which date/time you will attend. Please choose 
from the dates and times listed below. Staff will not be at the location unless a 
reservation is made.  
 
 

• Friday, July 26, 2024, 9am-11am and 1pm-3pm 

• Monday, July 29, 2024, 9am-10am and 3pm-4pm 
 
It is the responsibility of all proposers to review the Department’s website 

and www.rampla.org for any RFP revisions or answers to questions prior to 
submitting a proposal in order to ensure their proposal is complete and responsive. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

mailto:Tlizada@portla.org
https://www.portoflosangeles.org/business/contracting-opportunities/requests-for-proposals
http://www.rampla.org/

